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                                         Minutes For Meeting Tuesday 14/12/2021 

Meeting opened 8:05 pm 

Present: Linda Thomasson, Heather Taylor, Lee Hopper, Shelley Reid, Maura McEvoy. 

Apologies: Rachel Jones, Bronwyn Bernerius, Gabrielle Kerslake. 

1. Confirmation of Previous Minutes: Minor amendment with date change to 
12/10/2021. Previous minutes otherwise confirmed. 

2. Education Planning:  Heather will contact Amanda Carter (Dietitian) 

                                       Shelley will contact David Osborn for conference 

                                       Use 1 x meeting for another Q&A session                                        

3. Annual conference planning: could we also ask members of our SIG to think of any 
other topics that could be covered e.g. oral aversion, nutrition. 

4. In preparation for our annual report Shelley has agreed to write our annual report 
and update our terms of reference as we are no longer in our provisional year. 

5. Business without notice: Article writers for newsletter - committee agreed this 
responsibility could be shared among the SIG members. The committee can help 
decide any topics if needed and assist if required.  Heather agreed to do the first 
article for the March issue. 

There was some discussion about the scholarship which is available to members of 
ACNN. Heather agreed to find out more about the Lactation Course costs which 
can be done independently of the exam. Also, could members make it known 
within their units that this scholarship is available to help members of ACNN. 

6. Lee will contact Karen New with the proposed meeting dates for 2022 and ensure 
zoom time is booked. 

Meeting finished 8:45 pm  

Next Meeting: 8 Feb 2022, 8pm. 

   

 


